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ADDENDUM NO. 1 

To: ALL PROPOSAL HOLDERS 
FINANCIAL ITEM NUMBER: 42214337229 
CONTRACT NUMBER:  E3X59

DESCRIPTION: The Improvements under this Lump Sum Site-Specific Contract consists 
of clearing and grubbing and tree trimming along the existing wildlife fence to establish a 
corridor 15 feet in height and 15 feet in width for State Road 8 (Interstate 10) in Walton 
County. 

BIDS TO BE RECEIVED: February 8, 2024 

If you are a PROPOSAL HOLDER, this is your authorization to make the following changes to the plans 
and specification packages you now have for the subject project: 

- Proposal Budget Estimate has been decreased from $800,000.00 to $300,000.00. 

Due to a programming error the advertised budget of $800,000.00 is incorrect. The correct 
advertised budget amount is $300,000.00.  

Please use this revision when preparing your bid. 

Sealed bids will be received until 10:00 a.m. local time on February 8, 2024 in the District Three 
Procurement Services Conference Room, Room 230, Administration Building, 1074 Highway 90, Chipley, 
Florida. 

AMENDMENT NOTIFICATION 

If you are a PROPOSAL HOLDER, please go to the CPP Online Ordering System at 
https://fdotwp1.dot.state.fl.us/contractproposalprocessingonlineordering/ to download Amendment No. 1, 
file E3X59.001.  

Also, all PROPOSAL HOLDERS please acknowledge receipt of the addendum under the 
Acknowledgement of Amendments tab on your electronic bid.  

If you have any further questions please contact Roland Ybarra by phone at (850) 330-1364 or by 
email at roland.ybarra@dot.state.fl.us. 

Sincerely,                                                    

Ranae Dodson  
District Procurement Manager 

RD:ry 
c.c.  Tim Hendrix, District Maintenance Engineer, file
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